
 Dear Dennis Linthicum, Floyd Prozanski, Kim Thatcher, Michael Dembrow, Dennis Linthicum, 
and James Manning, 

     I request, as your constituent, to please vote NO on the new amendments to SB719. I have 
estranged family, and under the wording of amendments to SB719, family members who I have 
not even spoken to for nearly 5 years can potentially cause me, the family I financially support 
and live with, and my community considerable harm! I don't trust my estranged family, and I 
don't trust the wording of these new amendments to SB719! PLEASE, vote NO on this. I work 
for a private armed security company in Southern Oregon and am registered, trained, and 
tested under Oregon Department of Public Safety Standards and Training, and my services 
provide peace of mind and safety for hundreds of businesses and private homes, the thought 
that an estranged family member that no longer even knows me, a family member that does 
not like me because I side with my mother when it comes to non-safety 
issues and normal family matters, that their biased and potential false accusations can disarm 
me and therefore have me lose my job, and make this community a more unsafe place to 
live, IS EXTREMELY ABSURD!  

     

Thank you for understanding and voting/stopping these amendments to SB719 from going 
through, 

your constituent, 

Oregon Resident 27 Years. 

 

 


